Elise Coyle

From: James McNelis <jamesp.mcn@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 18, 2024 7:45 PM

Cc Gretchen Miotto; City Clerk; Brigitte Smith
Subject: Planning Commission

Hello Everyone,

We received an email from George Bailey earlier this week that he has regretfully resigned from his position on
the Grosse Pointe Woods Planning Commission effective immediately.

In his message he explained that he was not able to give his full attention to the duties of the Commission, but
that he has enjoyed his time serving the City of Grosse Pointe Woods and that he would continue to keep up

with happenings in the City.

After speaking with Mayor Bryant we regretfully accept Commissioner Bailey's resignation. We truly
appreciate his service to the community and wish him all the best in future.

Thank you,
James McNelis



